
 

Computer Centre  

Visva-Bharati  

Santiniketan  

Notification  

 

This is for information of all concerned that the Visva-Bharati website 

will be down from 6.00 PM of 19th Sept. 2025 to 21st Sept. 2025 due 

to maintenance. All are requested to take a note of the same. 

Inconvenience caused in this regard is highly regretted.  
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